
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A very warm welcome to all our visitors! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Refreshments will be served in the hall after the 10.45am 
Mass on Sunday. If you could take a turn, please sign the 
rota in the hall. 
 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Crediton on Sunday 9th June at 
St Boniface Church, Park Rd, Crediton presided over by 
Cannon Paul Cummins. Parishioners are warmly invited to 
the celebration of the Feast of Saint Boniface, Patron of our 
Diocese.   Pilgrims are invited to gather from 4:00 pm at the 
Church for Vespers and Benediction. Light refreshments will 
be provided. For further information, please see poster or e-
mail crediton@prcdtr.org.uk. Parking is available nearby for 
coaches. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jesus is in the house! (Mark 2:1) Come and encounter 
Him.  A day for all ages, at St Cuthbert’s Conference Centre, 
Buckfast Abbey 10am-6pm Saturday 29th June.  Hot/cold 
drinks included, optional two course lunch or bring your own 
packed lunch.   Please contact info@swccr.org.uk for more 
information or if you have any questions.  (Further details on 
the Holy Cross website under Events) 
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Saturday 8th  No Vigil Mass  

     

This weekend we welcome Monsignor Bart Nannery to both Parishes 
 
Sunday 9th            Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 Tavistock 9am Mass People of the Parish 

 Yelverton 10.45am Youth Mass Kathleen Eyre RIP 
 

Ian & Anne Wood 55th Wedding Anniversary 

                           There will be No Masses during the week  

    

Saturday 15th  No Vigil Mass   

     

Sunday 16th            Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 Tavistock 9am Mass People of the Parish 

 Yelverton 10.45am Mass Alice & Edward Gray RIP 
  

WEEK COMMENCING SUNDAY 9TH JUNE 2024 10TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (YEAR B) 

(Readings: Gen 3:9-15   Ps 129   2Co 4:13—5:1  Mk 3:20-35) 
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(Readings: Ac 2:42-47 Ps 117  1P1:3-9  Jn 20:19-31) 
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Please pray for: 
 

all those whose anniversaries occur at this time:   
Christopher Ruth, William Kingdon, Edward Johnson 
 
the sick and/or housebound including: Margaret 
Davies, Ian Kilpatrick, Canon Denis Collin, Anne 
Stanton, Seth Marks, Margaret Drayton, Mary Boon, 
Paul Gray, Joy Jewell, Robert Edwards, Lynn Nettleton, 
Leslie Longhurst, Eileen Hoy, and Monica Finn. 
 

N.B. Masses 

Unfortunately, there will be no Saturday evening 

Masses until 29th June as we are unable to get cover 

for the Vigil Masses during Father’s holiday. 

Sunday services will be as normal. 

 

  

 

 

If you require the services of a Priest urgently whilst Fr Cyriacus is away, please contact Canon John Deeny in 

the first instance—01566 773166.   Non urgent requests can be directed to the Parish Secretary, via the Parish 

Office. 

 

There will be Children’s Liturgy during the 10.45am 

Mass. Please remember children under 4 must be 

accompanied by an adult who is responsible for them. 

 

 Day for Life— Next Sunday (16th June) there will be a 

mandatory second collection for Day for Life.  We pray for 

all who care for and nurture human life from its very 

beginnings and growth to its final years.  We pray also for 

legislators and those in authority that they may respect and 

protect human life in all its stages. 

  

 

 

Holy Cross is part of Plymouth Diocesan Trust  (Registered Charity No 213227) 

 

about:blank
about:blank
about:blank
about:blank


3 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Shape of Authentic Hope:  In this difficult, 
disillusioned age, why do we need the Church?   In 
preparing for the Jubilee year 2025, Pope Francis has 
asked us to explore. the key documents of Vatican II.  Bill 
Keimig, Deputy Director of the Catechetical Institute 
Franciscan University of Steubenville, in his visit to the UK, 
he will be speaking to us about the document on the Church 
(Lumen Gentium: A light to all peoples). Come and join us 
at Schiller Hall, Buckfast Abbey on Wednesday June 26th 
6-8pm. The event will begin at 5pm with tea/coffee and 
chance to connect and chat with Bill and his team. To 
reserve a place contact: 
deborah.vankroonenburg@prcdtr.org.uk Or: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=I
mGab5THgECYLxFSFnRJd76Dtpj19ZZEhXH6wK1wfpJU
OVdPSDlLTU1MVzgwTzU0VVkzVjc0M0ZBTC4u 
 

Sclerder Summer Retreats July 5th - 7th (Fri - Sun) 

Weekend  Retreat (£140)  July 5th - 9th   (Fri - Tues) 

Extended Weekend  Retreat (£280)   The recommended 

donation includes  full board & lodging.  If anyone would 

like to do one of these retreats, but has difficulty meeting 

the cost, this can be offset if they get in touch.  Sclerder 

Abbey, a  retreat house for our summer retreats situated 

near Looe in Cornwall has a  large garden with views of the 

sea and pleasant rural walks nearby.  Please 

contact  Plymouth Diocesan Ignatian Spirituality Group 

at  diocesan-ignatian-retreats@prcdtr.org.uk   or phone 

01752 769164 0r 07823 447637 for further information or 

booking form.  

‘Teach Us To Pray: Living the Year of Prayer in 

Preparation for Jubilee 2025’  Excellent resource:  

https://www.iubilaeum2025.va/content/dam/iubilaeum2025

/foto-sezioni/2024-anno-della-preghiera/insegnaci-a-

pregare/pdf/ENG_Sulla-preghiera-A5-76P-SITO.pdf 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tavistock Foodbank.  For your information the following 

goods are urgently required at our food bank:   Milk, Fruit 

juice, Baked beans, Coffee, Crisps, Tinned soup, Noodles                                                             

Thank you. 

Tavistock OLA Fundraising Event: A big thank you to Lucy 
Hayes for offering to host a coffee morning at Knightstone 
Tea rooms, at Crapstone, Yelverton, on Friday 5th July at 
10.30am.  This will be a ‘donation’ fundraising event.   Please 
give your name to Ann Ruth via the Parish Office if you wish 
to go.  

Parish Notices: - 

The Martha Group would like to thank the Sanal Family for 
their very generous gifts of tea, coffee, biscuits, sugar and 
squash for the Parish  on the occasion of Ranimaria’s First 
Holy Communion. 
 
The Martha Group have taken on supplying these items as 
part of their support of the Parish, so we are particularly 

grateful to the family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bonus Ball News:     On 2nd June Damian Walsh won with 

ball number 9. He won £25. There were 39 subscribers that 

night so £14 went to church funds. 

 

The Parish Safeguarding Representative is 
Sue Walsh. 
 
Newsletter: Sue Walsh (Tel: 07767480807) or 

email: svwalsh@hotmail.com (All items for the 

newsletter by noon on a Wednesday please). 

 

Please note: the Parish Office will be closed 

w/c10/06/24—No e-mails will be accessed from pm 

07/06/24-17/06/24 inclusive.  Newsletters for Sunday 

16/06/24 will be printed on 07/06/24. 

 

Collections 2nd June 
Loose: £110 & Card Reader £5 

Standing Orders £600 
Mass Attendance: 56 

             Thank you. 

 

Pope’s Intentions for June — For those fleeing their own countries 

Let us pray that migrants fleeing from war or hunger, forced to undertake journeys fraught with danger and violence, may 

find welcome and new living opportunities in their host countries. 

 

 

General Election 2024  -  The Prime Minister has called 
a general election for Thursday, 4th  July. There is a range 
of information and guidance on key issues of importance 
to us, as Catholics, to help inform how we vote. Gospel 
values inform how we look at the world as Christians. 
These values can also offer a different way of looking at 
politics, a way that puts the common good before self-
interest.  The Catholic Bishops’ Conference has 
guidance on issues such as criminal justice, poverty, 
migration, education, international relations, life issues 
and the environment   
https://www.cbcew.org.uk/election24/. CAFOD and SVP 
have also produced a joint resource ‘Year of Encounter’ 
with a range of questions to ask potential candidates 
https://svp.org.uk/encounter. 
If you haven’t registered to vote in the general election, 
you must do so by 23:59 on Tuesday, 18th June 2024. If 
you are eligible, you can do so here: gov.uk/register-to-
vote. You can also apply for a postal vote if 
eligible.  Photo ID is necessary in order to be permitted 
to vote. This link gives more information: gov.uk/apply-
for-photo-id-voter-authority-certificate 

 

School Transport grants for the academic year 2024-

25— The Diocese of Plymouth is now taking applications 

from parents/guardians wishing to apply for grants for 

transport to a Catholic or Catholic/CofE school situated in 

the Diocese of Plymouth.  Applications for the academic 

year 2024-5 must be submitted in writing and be signed by 

the Parish Priest.   Families will be notified at the start of the 

Autumn term if their application has been successful.  There 

are limited funds and not all applications may be successful. 

You can obtain an application form from the parish office.  
The deadline for returning the forms to Fr Cyriacus is 
Sunday 21st July 2024.   
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